
 

 

 

NEW INTAKE SEPTEMBER 2024 
KEY DATES 

 
Primary School Visits 

 
Monday 3rd June 2024 – Friday 14th June 2024 

 
For primary schools where there are a larger number of pupils transitioning to our school Mrs 
Duxbury & Mrs Gill will be visiting pupils to introduce themselves, give a talk about our school and 
answer questions pupils may have about joining Philips. 
 

Talk & Tour of the School 
 

Thursday 20th June 2024 & Friday 21st June 2024 – 1.45pm to 2.45pm 
 
Pupils of primary schools with a small number of pupils transitioning to our school will be invited 
into school to meet our staff, take a tour and listen to a talk about our school. It will also give pupils 
an opportunity to ask any questions they have about joining Philips. 
 

New Intake Parents Evening 
 

Wednesday 26th June 6.00pm - 7.00pm 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our Induction Evening. The evening is really for parents rather 
than pupils as they will be coming into school on Thursday 27th June for Induction Day. This is due 
to the nature of the evening and the size of the Hall.  
 
Various school uniform suppliers will be attending and you will also be able to purchase items such 
as school ties and calculators etc from our school staff. 
 
 

Induction Day for Pupils 
 

Thursday 27th June 8.40am - 2.45pm 
 
During the day pupils will be able to look around school and meet many of their new teachers and 
Heads of Year.  
 
All pupils must wear their primary school uniform and bring a bag and writing equipment.  They 
must also bring a packed lunch and a drink. If your child is entitled to a free school dinner, please 
can you contact school and a packed lunch will be provided on the day.  
 


